Maidens Brush Road
Wyoming 2250

Telephone: 4325 2181
Facsimile: 4323 6932
Wyoming-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

MATHS DAY

Dear parent or caregiver

On Thursday 3 August students are invited to participate in a special educational experience
involving maths. This will be part of Education Week celebrations.

One session will be classes participating in interesting maths activities with their teacher.

Another session is being run by a company “World of Maths”. They provide excellent opportunities
for all students to participate in solving a variety of problems including large hands-on displays and
puzzles. The displays show applications of mathematics to real-life situations and aim to show how
maths can be a lot of fun. There is a cost of $9 for this session.

Parents are welcome to attend either session.

3/4H 3/4S 3/4W 3-6S 2-6L 4/5C 5/6B 5/6L 5/6R
9.05-10.15 9:15-10:55
World of Maths Maths Class Activities

RECESS 10.55

3/4H 3/4S 3/4W 3-6S 2-6L 4/5C 5/6B 5/6L. 5/6R
11.156-12.45 11.156-12.45
Maths Class Activities World of Maths

LUNCH 12.45 - 1.30

Normal class lessons

Maths makes your life add up!

Matthew Walter Rebecca Wild
ASSISTANT PRINCIPAL PRINCIPAL
19 July 2023



World of Maths: Consent form

Please return permission note and money following money procedures, in an envelope to
school office by Friday 28 July 2023.

| give my consent for of class to participate in the World
of Maths Day on Thursday 03 August 2023.

Cost will be $9.

My child has the following special or medical needs (please provide full details)

| will be paying for the incursion through (please tick):

a Full payment of $9 enclosed
O POP (Parent Online Portal) receipt no.:

Parent Name:

Signature Date
(Parent/Caregiver)

Privacy Advice

The information provided on this form is being obtained for the purpose of ascertaining relevant medical information, requirements and
other health care related needs about students who are currently enrolled at Wyoming Public School and who are participating in school
excursions, sporting activities or other educational or school activities.

It will be used by officers of the NSW Department of Education and Training to assist planning, to support students, and to minimise
risks when conducting school excursions, sporting or other school activities.

Other persons or agencies that may be provided with this information include, but are not limited to, volunteers and members of external
organisations who join with the school or are otherwise involved in the planning or delivery of the excursion, sporting or other school
activity; and persons that may be called upon to provide health care treatment or other assistance during or as a consequence of such
excursions or activities.

Provision of this information is not required by law. However, a failure to provide the information may mean that your child can not
participate in a particular excursion or school activity. In such circumstances the school will make available a sound alternative
educational experience.

Provision of this information will significantly assist the school in planning a safer educational activity. It will be stored securely. If you
have any concerns about provision of this information, please contact the school principal to discuss further.

You may correct any personal information provided at any time by contacting the school office.



